CLry.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

30th December 1937.

Deay 5ir,

With reference to cheffield Report Ho.485,
forwarded to you on the 20th September last, respecting
a Thimble Tube Boiler made by Messrs. Abbott & Co., of
Newark-on-Trent, and intended for the M.V. "ATHELCHIEF",
I have to sequaint you a lotter has been received from
the Society's Liverpool 0ffice reguesting to be furnished

with this report, as the boiler is now being fitted on
board the vessel at that port.

In the circumstances I shall be glad if you will
arrange for the report in question to be forwardied to the
Liverpool Surveyors for thelr guidance.

I am, Dear &ir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
GLASGOW.



